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Executive Headteacher - Mrs L Croke
Head of School - Mr P Pearce-Jones

17 September 2024
Dear Parent/Carer
| am writing to inform you of our future Staff Development days.

Tuesday 24 September 2024, school will be closed for students and will reopen as
normal on Wednesday 25 September.

For future reference, Monday 10 February 2025 and Monday 28 and Tuesday 29
July 2025 are also Development Days and school will be closed to students on
these days.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year.

Your faithfully

Mr Pearce-Jones
Head of School
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